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Announcement 
 

 

Announcement # 22-06 

Date:  January 14, 2022  

Topic:  P3 Customer Survey 

Effective January 12, 2022, Pennymac has distributed an email invitation to 
participate in a P3 Customer Survey. The email is from the 'Pennymac 
Correspondent Team' (email: pennymac@us.confirmit.com) and will remain open 
until January 22nd. We encourage P3 users to provide feedback so we can help 
improve your experience. We appreciate your time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


